
Veterans Recognition Plaza Committee 
PO Box 363 
Tawas City Michigan 48764-0363 
 
October 22 2009 
 
Subject: Request my name be entered on the Iosco County Veteran’s Honor Roll as a 
“Guest,” located on the www.IoscoVets.org website. 
 
I was one of only two persons receiving a farm deferment during WW-2 from Genesee 
County Michigan. 
 
I was drafted into the Army 1950-1952 during the Korean War by the draft board of 
Genesee County Michigan. Served in Kentucky, Virginia, Maryland and Washington DC. 
 
I worked as a civilian Intelligence Analyst from 1955-1969 for the Air Force intelligence 
in Japan and Hawaii, using both computer and microfilm systems extensively. Parts of 
1969-1970 I was a private contractor working with a national company (Planning 
Research Corp) on military computer and microfilm systems. 
 
I have lived in Oscoda, Michigan since 1970.  From 1970 I worked as a civilian at the 
Wurtsmith AFB as the Civil Engineer’s Funds Manager and then as the Wurtsmith 
AFB’s Budget Officer until retirement in 1978.  
 
From 1978 to current I have had an antique store, volunteered with both the AuSable-
Oscoda and the Iosco County Historical Societies and Museum, and also with the Huron 
Shores Genealogical Society, were we have an extensive computer, microfilm and 
scanning system. And, I am a charter member of the Iosco County Veterans Recognition 
Plaza Committee, and severe as their database and website manager. 
 
Thank you for your considerations, 
 
 
Alonzo Joseph Sherman 
308 West Dwight Avenue 
Oscoda Michigan, 48750 
 
989-739-3650 
shermanaj@hotmail.com 
 
 
APPROVED: Veterans Recognition Committee Meeting December 10, 2009. 
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